
 

 
 
 
        

24th August 2018 
 

 
Dear TWAS Young Affiliate/Alumnus, 
 
I am delighted to invite you to participate to the Meeting of the TWAS Young Affiliates 
Network (TYAN) which will take place back-to-back to the TWAS 14th General 
Conference in Trieste, Italy, according to the following schedule: 
 
- TYAN Meeting: 26 November 2018, 
- TWAS 14th General Conference: 27-29 November 2018. 
 
Should you wish to take part in the TYAN Meeting, please aim to arrive on Sunday 25 
November 2018. 
 
While local hospitality (food and accommodation) will be covered by TYAN funds, TYAN 
Members will be expected to pay for their own travel due to the limited funding 
available. 
 
Should you need a visa to travel to Italy, kindly contact TWAS by 13 September 2018. 
 
 
 
       Yours sincerely, 

 
       Professor Romain Murenzi  
       Executive Director, TWAS 


